TAB 14

VP, Quebec
Report to National Executive – April 2015
The following is my report on the activities that I led for the Quebec Region from November 2014 to April 2015 inclusive.
Since our last National Executive meeting in Mont-Tremblant, the region has been very active, holding demonstrations on the 19th of every month. I also took part in two leadership training sessions given by PSAC and they were very interesting. We had the chance to do door-to-door canvassing in the Québec City region in an attempt to convince people to vote against the Harper government.

I visited my locals and there are new executive members in the wake of cuts and retirements.

Don’t forget, in 2015: STOP HARPER!
Thank you. Philippe Turcq
UNDE VP, Quebec
